
 
 

EARTH DAY 
April 22, 2022 

 

There has been an ongoing trend in today’s legal 

community to move to a paperless environment 

through digital transformation strategies. 

Several clients have requested that PVR no longer provide paper copies of transcript until such time as 

they are required for filing with the courts.  This environmentally conscious move has the following 

benefits: 

• Reduces carbon footprint with paper use and courier delivery 

• Reduces law firm storage and shredding costs if transcripts are never needed for court 

• Acknowledges the environmental impact of paper use 

• Allows easier information management and sharing 

PVR is conscious of our corporate social responsibility.  Our electronic transcripts are certified and ready 

for use as always – but we would like to offer our clients the benefit of going paperless.   

We have committed to holding our paperless transcript rates for 2022 to the same cost as 2021 rates.  

In this case, you will receive the transcript only in digital form (with the paper copy available in the 

future, if required, for a small fee.)  For clients who want paper transcripts immediately, there will be a 

small fee increase to cover the cost of copying. 

Clients are encouraged to go paperless and wait to order a paper copy until such time as it is required.  

We will always ensure the certified paper copy is available.  The fees for printing and delivery will be 

charged only when the paper copy is requested. 

Our staff will be asking if you wish to receive paperless transcript delivery at the time of order. We are 

happy to do this on a case-by-case basis or based on a firm-wide initiative. 

Feel free to reach out if you have any questions or wish to institute a firm-wide initiative. 

 

Happy Earth Day, 

Sherene Hunt 

 

 


